
Hello, 
 
I support this bill if amended to be for Covid 19 vaccines only and if consumers can 
opt out.  Generally vaccines are not needed for emergency situations. 
I believe there’s a likelihood that it would add to the healthcare cost regarding the 
administration of the vaccines by paying for EMS to deliver vaccines which could be 
obtained elsewhere for less. 
 
Thank you 
 
Jill Kapper 


